
                                       Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 

In collaboration with 

Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 

 

The SLC Eco-Club's initiative to organize eco- friendly Ganesh Chaturthi celebrations on 

September 19
th

  2023, with a focus on utilizing biodegradable waste and clay models, 

underscores the significance of eco-conscious practices during festivals. By embracing these 

sustainable traditions, the club has not only reduced the festival's ecological impact but has 

also instilled a profound sense of environmental responsibility within the community, both 

online and offline. In addition to organizing the event, a dedicated group of 10 students has 

been actively engaged in online discussions about eco-friendly approaches for sustainability. 

The SLC Eco-Club's unwavering efforts mark a meaningful step toward a more sustainable 

and responsible approach to religious and cultural celebrations. 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

 

 



 

 


